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Friday 18th March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Staffing After Easter in Y5/6: 

Up until the end of the summer term 2022, Y5/6 will be led by Mr Winstanley and 
Mrs. Annette.  I know how important this term is to our oldest children and, with 
Mr. Winstanley and myself leading, it will allow for a continuity in care and 
education.  We are delighted to be welcoming Mr. Winstanley back to Rivington. 

During the first week after Easter, Year 6 will be going to Towerwood.  Mrs. Cliffe 
and Mr. Winstanley will accompany them on this residential visit.  Mrs. Annette 
will be teaching Y5 at school.   

Mrs. Whittaker will be stepping up as Acting Deputy Head and running the office 
every morning during the summer term.  This will allow time to advertise for 
another talented teacher to join our strong team.  I know that school is moving 
from strength to strength and that all the staff will work together to ensure a 
smooth transition in any appointment. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sarah Annette - Head teacher 

Helena Kewley – Acting Chair of Governors 

  

 


